
Results 
 

 

 

GCE/GCSE results are issued to students as below:- 

Thursday 13th August - GCE 

Thursday 20st August - GCSE 

 

Students will be able to collect results in person between 10:00 

and 12:00.  Any results which have not been collected at that 

time will be put in the first-class post to the home address. 

 

If you want results collected by somebody different, or if you 

want them posted to a different address, please complete the 

form below and return it to the exams office.  Results will not 

be given to any other person without this written consent. 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Name of Student ………………………………………………..…Form:……………… 

 

Name of person collecting results (if not named student) 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Address to which results should be sent (if not home address) 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Signed (student)  ……………….……………………………….  Date…………………………… 


